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A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5151 AS INTRODUCED 10-19-93

The Michigan Vehicle Code currently prohibits the Department of State from
releasing information relating to an accident on a person’s driving record to a
nongovernmental agency unless the person has been convicted of or determined to be
responsible for a traffic violation in connection with the accident. The bill would amend the
act to prohibit the department from releasing information about an accident that was on the
record of a police officer, fire fighter or someone authorized to operate an ambulance or
other emergency vehicle to a nongovernmental agency if the accident in question occurred
while the official was operating the emergency vehicle in the course of his or her work.
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